
Proposed addition to the Vision chapter of the Hudson Town Master Plan: 
 
 
One option is to edit the Sustainability Committee’s Mission Statement to be 
appropriate to include in the Vision chapter of the Master Plan. The idea being 
that the goals noted be kept in mind across all facets of the Town operations.  
 
Brian Groth is asking for a paragraph to be submitted on Wednesday, March 29th 
so that it can be reviewed and edited by the Planning Board at the upcoming 
workshop. 
 
 
The Sustainability Committee aims to increase energy efficiency, recycling, and 
proper waste disposal throughout the town of Hudson, New Hampshire. We 
promote sustainability best practices in our community through community 
outreach and public events. We advocate for the implementation of green 
policies, practices, and technologies to ensure a more sustainable town. 
 


